is still

8639 Columbia Road, Maineville, OH 45039 Phone: (513) 683-2073 Fax: (513) 683-2032

Email: lakeviewucc@fuse.net Website: www.lakeviewucc.com

CHANGE IN PLANS FOR THE REOPEING OF LAKEVIEW

In the midst of the COVID 19 Pandemic, our goal here at Lakeview is to be caring and wise, as we serve and support all of God's children. With that in mind, we have found it necessary to make some changes to our original plans. Please see below:

WORSHIP SERVICES

- NO face to face services through the month of June—We will continue to stream our Sunday morning services online. This will include having a bulletin and the announcements available on the Lakeview website. These services will also be recorded, archived and available on Facebook to watch at a later time.
- ♦ We will reassess the situation as circumstances change and will keep everyone up to date through email, bulletin announcements and announcements on the website and Facebook page.
- ♦ We continue to work on the protocol for the time when we return to the Sanctuary and will make those guidelines available.

OTHER CHURCH ACTIVITIES

While we will continue to suspend all church organized activities, we encourage you to be in touch with members of the community via text, email, a phone call, a letter, a card, fireworks, skywriting, or however you are inspired to reach out and connect with one another.

STAFF

♦ The office staff will be working from home as much as possible, but will be monitoring voice mail, email, mail, etc.

As circumstances change, we will continue to assess the situation and make changes as needed.

If you have any questions or concerns please call us at the church office.